
From: Hannah Gryska  
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 11:56 AM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: Jamie Rhee 

Subject: Post-Speech Receptions 

 

Good Morning Mr. Berlin, 
 
Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the Municipal Code, please be advised that I am reporting that, on 
August 28, 29, and 30, 2019 Commissioner Rhee attended post-speech receptions hosted by the City Club 
of Chicago, in her official City capacity.  
 
Please let me know if you may need anything else to help along this process.  
 
Very Respectfully, 
 

Hannah Gryska 
Commissioner's Office - Admin 

 
 


